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I strongly urge you to support this bill. It is critical that we reign in corporate power 

over our health care system. We need these services to keep us healthy and safe. 

The health care system must be taking direction from patients and practitioners, not 

corporate entities looking to make a profit off of illness. This is a matter of life and 

death, of hope versus despair, and of financial necessity for Oregonians. These 

issues and intimate and important to all of us. I encourage you to listen to widespread 

public opinion absolutely pleading for American healthcare to become more 

affordable, humane, and effective. 


